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Ocampo, Nuvia

From: (null) (null) <le_canuck@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2024 8:11 PM
To: eComments, PBA
Subject: Historic Resources Commission Application 2023-20, Thomas house

Dear Commissioners, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this application. 
 
Washington Square has been our home for more than 17 years. One of the reasons we chose to live here was the neighborhood’s historic nature. It impressed 
us how Washington Square’s residents take such pride in maintaining the neighborhood’s character. 
 
We’ve been fortunate to have Beth and Kelly Thomas as our neighbors. Even in a place like Washington Square where residents take such pride in their 
properties, the Thomas’ home stands out. Their plot is one of Washington Square’s jewels, meticulously maintained and stunning to behold. While lovingly 
caring for their home, they’ve been careful to preserve and enhance its historic nature. 
 
In short, Beth and Kelly Thomas are precisely the type of homeowners who deserve for their property to win historic designation to help keep Washington 
Square historic and beautiful, and we urge you to approve this application. 
 
Thank you very much for your consideration. 
 
Michael Mello and Cindy Carcamo 
900 block North Olive Street, Washington Square 

 


